
 

 

 

19-07-2024 

Secretary-General 

United NaƟons 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

I am pleased to confirm that Fundación para el Desarrollo Socioeconómico del Alto Aragón 
(FUNDESA), as member of Group HUESCA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE supports the 17 Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs) and ten principles of the Global Compact in respect to human rights, 
labour rights, the protecƟon of the environment and anƟ-corrupƟon. With this communicaƟon, 
we express our intent to support and advance those principles within our sphere of influence by 
making a clear statement of this commitment both internally and to the public. We will explore 
opportuniƟes to partner with companies and other stakeholders to further the implementaƟon 
of the ten principles.  

AddiƟonally, FUNDESA within GROUP HUESCA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE commits to implement 
the principles internally and report to the Global Compact regularly the social responsibility 
acƟviƟes and the CommunicaƟon On Engagement (COE) with 17 SDGs. 

Please find aƩached our COE and some general informaƟon regarding our organizaƟon as well 
as the contact person responsible for contacts with the office of the Global Compact.  

 

Sincerely Yours 

 

 

 

Mr. Manuel Rodriguez Chesa 

President 
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